
 

 

 

 
 
7th September 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 

Re. Geography Fieldwork to Malham, Yorkshire Dales 
 
A fieldwork visit to Malham, has been organised for all Year 9 pupils. The purpose of the fieldwork is to 
study the weathering of Carboniferous Limestone and the features that are produced by it. We will also be 
considering the problems caused by humans in the landscape and village of Malham.  This is a fantastic 
opportunity for the boys to consolidate classroom learning and broaden their understanding of geographical 
concepts. 
 
The visit will take place on Tuesday 18nd September. The coaches will depart from School at 8.45 a.m. 
and return by 6.00 p.m. As the coaches will be arriving after the departure of the school buses please 
make sure that arrangements to collect the boys at the return time are in place. 
 
Dress should be warm, sensible casual clothing AND MUST include waterproofs. Strong walking shoes or 
boots should be worn, as the footpaths are likely to be stony and possibly muddy in places. Pupils should 
bring their own clipboards if possible. Pupils will also need to bring a packed lunch with them, including 
enough drinks for the day as we will be outside walking for up to five hours. There will be an opportunity to 
visit local shops in Malham village at the end of the walk.  
 
Please complete the consent form and return it to your son/ward’s Geography teacher by Friday 14th 
September at the latest. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at School. 
   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr O Harkness 
Head of Geography 
 

 


